
 

 
15 September 2022 
 

Settling in Evening 
Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our transition process we would like to invite you all to a ‘settling in evening’. 
 
This will be an opportunity for you to meet, once again, with your child’s form tutors and 
other members of pastoral staff for you to see how they are settling in and discuss any 
questions you may have. 
 
The event will take place on Thursday 22nd of September 2022 from 4pm to 5.30pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kindest and warmest regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Crane-Herbert 
Head of Year 7 
  


